
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our ref: RHa/SEd 

 

 

12 March 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 are taking part in the ‘grow two pounds’ fundraiser to try and raise money their SATs treat. The idea is 

to use this £2 and make it grow. All money raised will go towards a treat after SATs; this could be a trip within 

school time or something at school e.g. giant inflatables on the field. 

 

Here are some ideas: 

 

· Buy a sponge and some washing up liquid and offer to clean your neighbours’ cars 

 

· Buy some ingredients and make some cakes/ biscuits for friends and family 

 

· Make up a sponsorship form and do something interesting; sponsored skip, goal-scoring, sing-along, 

sponsored silence – unleash your talents 

 

· Guess how many sweets are in the jar – spend your £2 on a jar of sweets and charge people to guess how 

many are in the jar. Winner gets the sweets. 

Of course, you may have some better ideas so feel free to unleash the junior apprentice within. 

Please note, if you want to sell buns/cakes in school these would have to be shop bought and clearly identify 

the ingredients in them. This is simply due to allergies and medical needs within school. However, you are 

more than welcome to bake at home and sell these outside of school. Please contact school if you have any 

further questions about this. 

Any money raised should be recorded on the amount sheet, which will be sent out closer to the time, and a 

payment request for this amount will be added to ParentPay. The money should be paid on ParentPay by 

Friday 26 April. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss R Hanby 

Associate Senior Lead 
 

 

 


